
Reception ‘What will we find on the bear hunt?’ Spring 2 

 

This half term we will be reading ‘We’re Going 

On A Bear Hunt’. We will be going on a bear 

hunt in the forest, retelling the story and chang-

ing some characters from the story. We will be 

focusing on writing words and short captions 

and children will be encouraged to use ‘Fred 

Fingers’ to sound out the words they want to 

write. We will introduce capital letters, finger 

spaces and full stops. We will also have a focus 

on oracy, where we will be encouraging children to speak in full sen-

tences and use voice projection. 

Each class will go to the forest every week this 

half term. Please send your childs wellies into 

school.  

 

Willow– Tuesday  

Pine– Wednesday  

Beech– Thursday  
 

 
 
 
 
Childrentake home a read-

ing book, please take the 

time to read with your child 

everyday at home. Books 

are changed weekly, so 

please make sure that your 

child brings their book bag 

and book everyday.  

 

Children practice writing 

their names everyday at 

school, please practice this 

at home.  

In maths this half term we 

will continue  focusing on 

numbers to 10. We will be 

adding, subtracting and 

subitising. Children will use a 

range of resources to do 

this and their homework will be linked to it. Please 

upload homework onto tapestry every week.  

 

 


